## Tri-Area Pregnancy Resource Center

July 24, 2012

Cornerstone Community Church Paula Robinson PO Box 757 Galax, VA 24333

Dear Cornerstone Community Church:

What an exciting time of the year it is for us at the pregnancy center! It is so wonderful to have all of the baby bottles come back into the center filled up with all sorts of coins!

I love our Baby Bottle Campaign because it is significant to me how we, as the body of Christ, all work together in our own special way to add up to something HUGE as an entire body serving Him! As all of the pennies, nickels, dimes, quarters (and checks and bills, too) are taken out of the baby bottles and counted up—it reminds me of how every little thing that we do comes together and adds up to big things for God!

We are so grateful to you, the members of Cornerstone Community Church, for taking part in our annual baby bottle campaign. Please know that after all of the many, many coins that you filled your baby bottles up with were counted, you donated \$471.53 to the Tri-Area Pregnancy Resource Center.

Thank you so very, very much for helping make this year's Baby Bottle campaign such a success. We could not minister to the young women, men and babies in our community without your support.

Warmest regards and with much gratitude,

Judy Honoton

Judy Houston

**Executive Director** 

P.S.—If you still have people with baby bottles out, please bring them in. Also, if you have any 'empties' bring them back to us, too, so that we can use them for next year!!!